
 
 

 

April 11, 2022 
 
 
To Our Participants, Family Members, and staff: 
 
We have confirmation that 4 participants and 1 staff member has tested positive 
for COVID-19. All other staff has been tested and is negative. All close contacts 
have been called and informed. 
 
We continue to test our staff every 72 hours and follow all guidance by CDC and 
DPH. 
 
We ask that you call us with any questions at 508-752-2546. 
 
Our website is updated as needed. Please visit 
www.saintfrancisadultdayhealth.com/coronavirus-community-updates for 
details. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Judy Fowler, Program Director 


